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URGENT

No. 4/7/95-2POL
HARYANA GOVERNMENT
CHIEF SECRETARY’s OFFICE
POLITICAL AND PARLIAMENTARY AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT
Dated Chandigarh the 26" April, 2017

To
All the Administrative Secretaries to Govt. Haryana.
Subject: - The proposed international conference on the one Belt and One Road
which is being held by China in Beijing on May1 4-16, 2017-regarding.
===
Sir/Madam,

I am directed to refer on the subject noted above and to enclose herewith a
copy of letter No. 2038/JS(EA)/17 dated 20"™ March, 2017 received from Joint Secretary
(East Asia), Government of India, Ministry of external Affairs, (East Asia Division) Room
No. 174, South Block, New Delhi ,which is also uploaded on the website csharyana.gov.in

(under Political & Parliamentary Affairs section), for strict compliance of the

guidelines/directions given in the letter.

Yours faithfully,

M,—ﬂ
Under Secretary Politicak/
Endsi:-No. 4/7/95-2Pol Dated Chandigarh 26™ April, 2017

A copy. each, is forwarded to the Principal Secretary/ Additional Principal
Secretary/DPSCM /Principal OSD (ND)YOSD (AS)/OSD (BD)/OSD (CB)/ Special Senior
Secretaries/Senior Secretaries/Secretaries/Private Secretaries 10 Chief Minister/Ministers/
Speaker/CPS for the information of Chief Minister/Ministers/Speaker/CPS of Haryana
Vidhan Sabha Secretariat. ' :

Under ;ecretar}r Political
Y

Endst:-No. 4/7/95-2Pol Dated Chandigarh the 26™ April, 2017

A copy each is forwarded to the SIO/ NIC to upload on the website
¢sharvana.gov.in (under Political & Parliamentary Affairs section).
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Under Secretary Poiitic%'
Endst:-No. 4/7/95-2Pol Dated Chandigarh the 26" April, 2017

A copy is forwarded to Joint Secretary (East Asia), Government of India,
Ministry of external Affairs, (East Asia Division) Room No. 174, South Block, New Delhi
w.r.t. their letter No. 2038/JS(EA)/17 dated 20™ March, 2017 for information.

Under Secretary Pﬂliﬂcilg
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US/CS
PS/SPS
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Nazeze/is GHIIF
Government of India
Ministry of External Affairs
{East Asia Division)

b

i Room No. 174, South Block
\ j[, New Delhi Dated the 20t March, 2017

Cabinet  Secretariat vide their = communication No.
191/20/1/2014-TS dated March 8, 2017 has advised this Ministry
to sensitize all the addressees regarding the proposed international

P conference on the One Belt and One Road also known as Belt and
N Eopad Initiative which is being held by China in Beijing on May 14 - {
<5 16, 2017. —_ |
3417 — . |
] Government of India’s concerns on this initiative, sinece it

Sb‘ 5}3\"% i.-:ix:liulries the so-called China-Pakistan Economic Corridor (CPEC) :
uﬁgﬂﬂ;. pwhich passes through Indian Territory under illegal cccupation of
fﬁ? < LD i}‘amlstan, are well known and have been expressed in response to

; Parliament Questions. These concerns relate to India’s sovereignty

ard terstarial fur f
B and territorial integrity. :
SHf-L 3.  The concerned Ministries/Departments are requested to 4
“1.4.1*  ensure that any proposal for participation in the above international {
conference by Government officials and officials working in Public i

Ppshl Sector Undertakings and Autonomous Institutions which require

approval of the concerned Ministries/Departments are referred to
§ kbRl e s Ministry. It is important that due supervision is maintained so !
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that no clea_ram_&;g_sb\are granted without political clearance of this o
Ministry, o * g O
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